
 

 
17 February 2021 
 
Dear Parent/ Guardian  
 
To assist with your child’s continued remote learning at home, additional booklets have been made 
available by a number of departments. The following times have been arranged for booklets/support 
materials to be collected from School.  For your convenience, listed below are the resources being issued 
to your child’s year group.  Please check with your child which materials need to be collected.  
   
The Assembly Hall has been set up as the collection point and parents should only collect at the following 
times:  
 

Year 8 Year 9 Year 10 Year 11 Year 12 Year 13 Year 14 

Monday  
22 February 
9-11am 

Monday  
22 Feb. 
12noon-
2pm 

Monday  
22 Feb. 
2–3.45pm 

Tuesday  
23 Feb. 
10–12noon 

Tuesday  
23 Feb. 
1.30-3.30pm 

Wed. 
24 Feb. 
10-12noon 

Wed. 
24 Feb. 
1.30 – 3.30pm 

 
If you have more than one child at school, you should collect all resources at the time stated for your 
eldest child.  After Wednesday, booklets may be collected from School, but it is preferred that resources 
are picked up this during the allocated times.  
   
A one-way system will operate whereby parents should follow the anti-clockwise signs to/from the 
Assembly Hall collection points. Please wear a face covering, sanitise and socially distance at all times 
whilst on school premises.  
   
Thank you for your continued and valued support at home with your child’s remote learning.  
   
Yours sincerely  
   
Dr C A Larmour  
Vice Principal  
 

Year 10 Resources for collection: 

SUBJECT Year 10 

Biology All  Year 10 classes 

Learning for 
Life & Work 

10A Citizenship (Miss Cardwell's class) 

10C Citizenship (Mrs Glasgow's class)  

10D Citizenship (Mrs McKinney's class) 

10F Citizenship (Mrs Glasgow's class) 

Music All Year 10 classes 

 


